Frilling, Tara

From: Robert Cardello <rc@cardelloarchitects.com>

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 9:18 AM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

This would devastate my small business, as there would be no reason for my potential clients to stay with a CT firm
when Westchester is so close and they could save 6.35% on the fees. We have been through so many difficult years with
the economy and to be coming out of it and have this to contend with is not acceptable for ANY small business.
Remember CT, this is what drives the state. Please do not pass this bill!

Robert Cardello <rc@cardelloarchitects.com>
97 Washington Street
Norwalk




